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Hello,

I am writing to comment on Agenda item 9(c), Discussion of Ordinance No. 967.

My name is Lara Simpson and I live in Shoreline, more specifically Richmond Beach. Having
recently moved here earlier this year from Ballard, I can think of nothing better for this
community than having access to a public beach just like we did when we lived in Ballard.

I urge you to please consider passing this ordinance that would authorize the city to purchase
the vacant beach property between Saltwater Park and the bulkhead at the southern end of
27th Ave NW so residents of this wonderful community will have access to the beautiful
coastline that we live on.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Lara Simpson
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